
 

 

LAKEVILLE LIONS CLUB 
SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1943 

A Message from the President 
Lion Sharon Feitz 

We have several individuals to remember in prayer this month. We 
need to keep Bob Nyari and his family in our prayers. He lost his 
daughter, Bobbie Marie, on February 8. Bob caters our club’s dinner 
meetings. 
 

We also need to remember Lion Rose Culp, who is in the hospital; 
Lion Ruth Whaley, who is recovering at home after an illness that re-
quired a hospital stay; and Lion Mike Wozny’s granddaughter, Cara. 

Please send a card of encouragement.  
 

On a lighter note, it was good to see Lion Jim Foster at our business meeting. He said he is doing OK.  
 

18 Cub Scouts participated in the Cub Scout Pack 247 Pinewood Derby. They ran their cars on a NEW track. 
Thank you, Lions, who served as judges. 
 

The Spirit Day at Hacienda Restaurant was a fun and profitable project. Good job, Lion Anne Weber! 
 

The Spaghetti Dinner is coming up on Friday, March 8, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., at the Newton Center. 
Lion Anne Weber has tickets. Tickets for all carry-out and adult dine-in are $7.00; seniors 65 and older dine-
in, $6.00; and children 4-12 dine-in, $3.00. If you can help, please call Lion Anne Weber at 291-3021. 
 

Our annual Good Friday Fish Fry will be held on March 29 at the Newton Center. Lion Joanie Snyder will 
have sign-up sheets for volunteers at the February dinner meeting. Let’s all work to make this a great project. 
 

At the February business meeting, we voted to give a memorial donation in memory of Bobbie Marie Nyari. 
 

A nomination form for our annual awards is included with this newsletter. Please return the completed form to 
PDG Paul Russell by February 28. A committee made up of previous award recipients will make the final de-
cision and awards will be presented at the June dinner meeting. 
 

Membership Director Lion Rick McCartney has some ideas for getting new members; we will hear more at the 
February dinner meeting. 
 

At the business meeting, Lion Rose Russell and Lion Bob Feitz gave an update on the Recipe Book project. 
February 28 is the deadline for ads for the book. We would like to have some books ready to sell at the Good 
Friday Fish Fry on Friday, March 29. The books will be sold for $10 each, or 2 for $16. 
 

Don’t forget: Saturday, February 23, 3-6 p.m., at the Newton Center, the Lakeville Volunteer Fire Department 
will hold its annual Free Chili Dinner. This year, donations will benefit our 70th anniversary celebration and 
the project to beautify the town’s Christmas decorations. 
 

Operation KidSight: We have had 7 screenings since our last meeting, with 170 children screened. The Lake-
ville Lions Club is doing a great job! If you want to help, please call Lion Jean Barlow at 291-0680. 
 

Yours in Lionism, 
Lion Sharon Feitz, President 

We cannot tell the precise moment 
when friendship is formed. As in filling 
a vessel, drop by drop, there is at last 
a drop which makes it run over; so in 
a series of kindness, there is at last 
one which makes the heart run over. 

— Samuel Johnson 
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Mark Your Calendar 

 
Home page: http://lakevillelions.org 

 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LakevilleLionsClub  

 

Lakeville Lions Club 
P.O. Box 506 
Lakeville, IN 46536 

Saturday February 23 3-6 p.m. Lakeville Volunteer Fire Department 
Free Chili Dinner 

Newton Center 

Tuesday February 26 6:30 p.m. Dinner Meeting 
Guest Speaker: Michael Mawhorter, 
Union-North School Superintendent 

Newton Center 

Friday March 8 4-7 p.m. Spaghetti Dinner Newton Center 

Saturday March 9  District Convention Syracuse, IN 

Tuesday March 12 7:00 p.m. Business Meeting Scout Hall 

Tuesday March 26 6:30 p.m. Dinner Meeting Newton Center 

Friday March 29 4-7 p.m. Good Friday Fish Fry Newton Center 


